
PUPIL POST 
JUBILEE 2022



A talented artist 
in year 6 was 

commissioned to 
design the labels 

for our  Herts. 
Catering Platinum 

Jubilee lunch 
bags  for the   

celebration on 
Thursday. 



Getting in the mood to celebrate. 
Can you make a Union Jack stick?



Everyone was 
invited to Red, 

White and Blue for 
our Jubilee 

celebration on 
Thursday.

Mr. White had to 
find his red trainers 
to go with his outfit!



Year Six getting ready to celebrate our
Platinum Jubilee lunch.



Year 4  making their special 
crowns to celebrate Queen 

Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee.



Getting 
ready for 

our Jubilee 
party.



Year One had a great day celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee



Sensational effort 
from Y6 in their 
collaborative art 

task using 
patterns to 

recreate the 
Queen.



Year 3 designed their own 
Jubilee plates.



We were so impressed with the portraits completed 
by the Year One children. 

They looked closely at the details to complete their 
sketch.



Enjoying a red, blue and white theme as we get 
ready to celebrate our Jubilee party.



See us getting 
ready for our 

Platinum Jubilee 
Street Party 

https://twitter.com/svdp_school/s
tatus/1529757687239659520

https://twitter.com/svdp_school/status/1529757687239659520




Reception children all ready to go for their Jubilee party



It was a Platinum 
Jubilee vibe at our 

school street party at 
lunchtime – thanks to 
Herts. Catering for the 

yummies!
https://twitter.com/svdp_school/sta

tus/1529783887852974083

https://twitter.com/svdp_school/status/1529783887852974083


Ready and 
waiting! 

Drum roll!
https://twitter.co
m/svdp_school/st
atus/1529779299

271815168

https://twitter.com/svdp_school/status/1529779299271815168


Reception 
had a lovely 
time at the 

Jubilee party



Nursery enjoyed their Jubilee party too!





Three cheers for Her 
Majesty the Queen 

…and an extra cheer 
for cook today!

https://twitter.com/svdp_sc
hool/status/152989062846

8977681

https://twitter.com/svdp_school/status/1529890628468977681


Thanks to our 
wonderful 

Herts. Catering
team for the 

delicious 
packed lunch 

treats!



It’s all about the Queen, 
Queen, Queen in Year 1. 
Have a lovely royal Bank 

Holiday everyone!



Our latest newsletter has been sent by 
ParentMail. 

Happy Half term everyone!



Lots to do in 
Stevenage!


